St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Cheesecake Fundraiser Delivery Tuesday, April 12th from 2:30 – 4:30

April 8, 2022

Dear parents/guardians,

The items from our Cheesecake Fundraiser are arriving soon! Thanks again to our School Council for organizing the fundraiser and to all those who made a purchase in support of our school.

All orders will be available for pick-up on Tuesday, April 12th from 2:30-4:30 in the front foyer of the school. Those who ordered items are welcome to come to the school then. Thanks again to our School Council for sorting all the items and organizing the pick-up!

Thanks again and enjoy the desserts!

Mr. C. Minutillo Mr. C. Wells Principal Vice-principal